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Upcoming Events    

 

Oct. 29 & 30 - NO SCHOOL 

Nov. 2 - Report Cards sent home 

Nov. 4 - Picture Retake Day 

Nov. 5 - Parent/Teacher Conferences - 3:00-8:00 pm 

Nov. 6 - NO SCHOOL 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on Thursday, November 5 from 3:00 - 8:00                           

PM. A Signup Genius has been sent to your email. You can also find it on the school                                   

website. If you are unable to attend that day, please make alternative arrangements                         

with your child’s teacher. Due to the current Covid situation, we are kindly requesting                           

that ​only one parent and no ​children attend these conferences. Thank you for your                           

understanding. 



 

 

 

 

Lunch Program 

Parents may still collect free lunches from Peshtigo Elementary School on Thursday                       

and Friday of this week. The menu for November will be sent home with those who                               

have signed up. Please note, there will be no lunches available the entire week of                             

November 23-27.   

 

Hot Lunch 

There will be no hot lunch this week.   

 

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$36.75​, bringing our total semester offering to               

$365.65​. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

CEA Meeting Notes 

The CEA held its meeting last night with a presentation by Terry Brown from Wisconsin                             

School Choice. This part of the meeting was recorded and will be uploaded to the                             

church’s YouTube page via a private link. If you would like to watch this presentation,                             

please contact the school secretary who will email you the link. Also at this meeting,                             

Cody Maedke and Dawn Hurley were re-elected to their positions of Treasurer and                         

Secretary. The CEA still needs to elect a President and we are asking parents to please                               

consider serving in this position. If you are interested, contact Cody Maedke, Pastor                         

Sargent or the school secretary.   


